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073-Hotltz_060309

From: <Jholtzhln@aol.com>
To: NEWHALLRANCH@dfg.ca.gov
Date: Wed, Jun 3, 2009 8:56 AM
Subject: Extension Requested

To: California Dept. of Fish and Game
Attention: Dennis Bedford

Fr: Joan Jones HoUtz
11826 The Wye T.
EI Monte, CA 91732

Re: Newhall Ranch EIRIEIS Comments

pear Mr. Bedford,

Please grant a 120 day extension. Community members and biologists need
more time to review the 16,000 page plan. The impacts of this project will
affect wildlife and our communities for decades to come.

UUml<UUUWe found the real 'Hotel California' and the 'Seirifeld'
diner. What will you find? Explore WhereltsAt.com.
(http://www.whereitsat.com/#/music/all-spots/355/47.796964/-66.374711/2/Youve-Found-Where-lts­
At?ncid=eml
cntnew00000007)



Responses to Comments

RMDP/SCP Final EIS/EIR RTC-073-1 June 2010

073. E-mail from Joan Jones Hotltz, dated June 3, 2009

Response 1

In response to this and other requests, the Corps and CDFG extended the comment period for the Draft
EIS/EIR. Please refer to Topical Response 1: EIS/EIR Public Review Opportunities. Please also note
that Draft EIS/EIR, Section 4.5, Biological Resources, provides extensive analysis of the Project's
impacts to wildlife. In addition, for further responsive information, please see revised Section 4.5 of the
Final EIS/EIR.




